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Please do not put the Advanced Clean Trucks bill in to effect. This will be disastrous 

to Oregon, its economy and the people who voted for you. Do you know that your 

food is delivered in a DIESEL SEMI TRUCK, that your beverages are delivered in a 

DIESEL SEMI TRUCK, the goods you buy at the stores are delivered in a DIESEL 

SEMI TRUCK?!? Also, diesel fuel is the cleanest burning fuel already! Oregon will 

lose businesses, tax money, gas taxes, and people will leave Oregon to go work 

where they can keep their jobs…..this bill will shutter Oregon to the ground. Stop 

following California, have you not seen what is happening there? They are not the 

model for prosperity and a thriving State. My family, including my parents, have lived 

in Oregon for over a hundred years, and I have never been more ashamed of the 

direction we are heading. My brother drives a DIESEL SEMI TRUCK everyday, 

delivering foods to restaurants, schools, nursing homes, camps, etc. it will shutter the 

industry he has worked in for almost 30 years. Please vote for HB3119 and bring 

some common sense back to Oregon 


